
Dear Seven Arrows Parents,
With great enthusiasm, we would like to invite you to join us in learning and perfor-

ming a Colombian song for our 2016 Dia de los Muertos.  The name of the song is “Un 
paso hacia la paz” and it is a joyful, powerful song that unites 60 Colombian singers 

representing the entire country’s e�orts, dreams and hopes for real and lasting peace.  
Here is the video and lyrics for you to enjoy and begin getting familiar with lyrics and 

melody: Un Paso Hacia La Paz  https://youtu.be/oW6r0PO0s50

We would be delighted and honor with your participation. If you would like to join us, 
please mark the following dates on your calendar: October 13, 20, 27 and �nal rehear-

sal November 2.  Time:  2:30 to 3:00 p.m. Please con�rm your participation with Ms. 
Llano, Spanish teacher.  bllano@sevenarrows.org

Margarita Pagliai
Head of School

Fondly,


